
Hello Erica, 
  
I’m sure you have received several emails regarding the above, so I will keep it short. I have lived at bottom of 
Palomar for close to 40 years – moved here due to rural & beautiful area with space and homes (most of 
them) that complimented the area. The current design planned for 634 Palomar is in my opinion not at all for 
this area – it looks more like an office or dental building than a home. The home will be situated at the tope of 
the hill where it will be seen by all who drive, walk, bike on the main road. 
  
I’m also concerned about the stability of the hill as there have been parts of that area that have slid and given 
way over the years – I believe due to the extremely steep hill, the work that will be required will probably 
undermine the hill and cause damage to the surrounding area including Los Cerros & Palomar Dr.  
  
This whole area, including my street have known issues with land & soil instability – I believe construction 
will cause land movement, instability and could cause road damage & road/hill collapse. 
And, the design just does not fit in the surrounding area and it’s location will be an eyesore for the whole area. 
  
Thank you, 
Coleen Boike 
265 Hubbard Ave. 
Redwood City 94062 
boike@pacbell.net 
414 602-3825 
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